
 

 

Corrigenda to the Education and Training Directorate’s Annual Report 
2011-2012 
On pages v, 7, 153 and 157 of the Annual Report, 95 percent of (or 53 of 56) Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander students were reported to have received a Year 12 Certificate in 2011. 
The correct percentage is 80 percent and the correct number is 45 (of 56) students. 

In the second paragraph on page 157 of the Annual Report, 53 Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander students were reported to have received a Year 12 Certificate with eight of these 
students receiving a VET Certificate as well. The correct description is ‘45 Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander students received a Year 12 Certificate with eight of these students 
receiving a VET Certificate as well’. 

The data in Table C21.2 in the Annual Report was reviewed and required correction. The 
revised data for Table C21.2 on page 157 of the Annual Report is as below: 

Table C21.2: Year 12 results of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students, 2011 
Qualification Students 

Year 12 Certificate (only) 37 

Year 12 Certificate and VET Certificate 8 

VET Certificate but no Year 12 Certificate 1 

Neither Year 12 nor VET Certificate 10 

Source: ACT Board of Senior Secondary Studies 

In addition, on page 50 of the Annual Report, the percentage of year 12 students receiving a 
nationally recognised vocational qualification in 2011 was transcribed incorrectly as 
60 percent. The correct percentage of 64 percent was reported in the Statement of 
Performance 2011-12 on page 326 in the Annual Report. The correct figure for page 50 is 
64 percent. 

This document has been published online on the 2011-2012 Annual Report page of the 
Education and Training Directorate’s website. 
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